
 

 

2nd July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Summer Term 2015 - SEND Parent Forum 

4.30pm – 5.30pm Thursday 16th July 
 
I am pleased to advise that the summer Parent Forum will focus on transition. There will also be an 
update on Health / Medical Conditions from Debbie Carter, our Health Lead in school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Helen Woolf 
SENCO / Acting Deputy Headteacher 
 


